
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Circular No 055/2018 

Dated 27 Feb 2018 

 

To Members of the Malaysian Bar and pupils in chambers 

 

Closure of the Bar Council Library on 17 Mar 2018 (Saturday) 

 

Kindly be informed that the Bar Council Library will be closed on 17 Mar 2018 (Saturday) as 

the 72
nd

 Annual General Meeting (“AGM”) of the Malaysian Bar will be held on the same 

day. 

 

The Library will reopen at 8:30 am on 19 Mar 2018 (Monday). 

 

For information regarding the AGM, please refer to Circular No 051/2018 dated 23 Feb 2018, 

entitled “72
nd

 Annual General Meeting of the Malaysian Bar (17 March 2018)”. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Roger Chan Weng Keng  

Secretary  

Malaysian Bar 

http://www.malaysianbar.org.my/index.php?option=com_docman&task=doc_details&gid=6436&Itemid=332

